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To:

Mr. Curtis Perkins

Personnel Manager
Super Fast Computer Services

London - JB25 6LG

28 March, 2012

Dear Mr. Perkins,

I hereby resign from my position of ‘Sales Manager’ at Super Fast Computer Services.

I will work for the next two weeks as a condition for my resignation. I will be leaving on 24 March, 2012. 

I want to share it with you that I have accepted a job offer from ‘Futuristic Electronics’, London. I have been offered an interesting & challenging role. And, I am really looking forward to put my knowledge & abilities to test ahead.

I must say that it is the professional experience gained by me through this company that gives me confidence to accept new challenging opportunities. I learned here a lot and the knowledge I gained here is really invaluable for my career. However, I think that I have made a right decision for my career progression. 
I will complete all the pending work during my transition. My contact details remain the same for future communications. You can contact me for information about anything I was working on.

Yours sincerely,

Troy Lane

(Sales Manager)
Super Fast Computer Services
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